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To Whom It May Concern: ﬂ“

We are writing to you concerning a letter we received from Rainbow Springs Utilities L.C.
regarding application for including our home and surrounding neighborhood in their service
territory.

Our home as well as all the residents of the Woodlands and Forest ar_as of Rainbow Springs are
on one acre lots or over and all have existing wells and septic tanks. There is no need at present

or future time for the need of a public sewer/water system. Therefore, we do object to the

Sincerely,
Qﬂ‘“ﬁl - 9""‘"5"&%
Douglas and Jayne Billig
8460 SW 209th Ct.
Dunnellon, FL 34431

(352)489-5228 home
(352)489-3922 work
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